Conway Township
Policy No. 17

Partial Payment

The Conway Township Board has adopted this administrative policy to formalize and clarify when partial

payments will be accepted at the Conway Township Hall.
Partial payments will be accepted for tax bills only, which may include special assessments.

All other fees listed on the adopted fee schedule shall be paid in full. This includes, but is not limited to:

cemetery plots, interments, foundations, Land Use Permits, and Hall Rentals.

I, Elizabeth Whitt, do hereby certify that this Partial Payment Policy was approved at the regular meeting of the
Conway Township Board on February 21, 2023.

Elizabeth Whitt, Clerk



